
	

			 					
ORDRE DES COTEAUX DE CHAMPAGNE 

Ambassade du Royaume-Uni 
 

Summer lunch & November 
Intronisation Dinner 

 
It was great to see so many of you at our 
Lincoln’s Inn lunch in April where we were 
treated to some great Champagnes, a 
memorable lunch and fine weather!! 
 
 

Summer lunch at 116 Pall Mall 
Tuesday 6th August at 12.30 

 

 
 

 
For those of you not holidaying… we have 
planned a summer lunch at 116 Pall Mall 
with (in the hope of good weather) a 
Champagne reception on the terrace 
followed by lunch in our own private area in 
the restaurant. 
 
We will be serving some great Champagnes 
as always including some interesting 
Magnums! 
 
Chef has prepared an excellent menu:  
 
Heritage tomato, burrata, basil, pine nut pesto, 

Tomato emulsion, basil crips 
 

Butter poached hake loin, samphire, spinach, 
baby new potatoes, beurre blanc 

 
Elderflower, summer berry mess, 

matcha meringues 
 

 
 
 
Tickets are available now - £100.00 for fully 
paid up members and £120.00 for guests. 
 
Internet banking details for payment: 
Account Name - UK OCC   
Account Number: 44199968 
Lloyds Bank Sort Code: 30-95-74 
IBAN: GB79 LOYD 3095 7444 1999 68 
 
Numbers are limited - for tickets please 
contact Kate: champagneorg@gmail.com. 
 
 

Save the date - November 4th for 
our annual Intronisation dinner at 

The Carpenters Hall. 
 

 
 

 
 
Hoping that summer will finally arrive, very 
best wishes from all the “OCC UK” team 
and remember “Champagne only comes 
from Champagne”!! 
 
 
 
Don Morris, UK Consul General. 
Martin Dibben, Consul for South of England 

mailto:champagneorg@gmail.com

